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Re. PQ 13125/22: To ask the Minister for Health the number of women who were diagnosed with 
 cervical cancer following gynaecology consultation in 2021 and to date in 2022. 
 
Dear Deputy Clarke 
 
The National Cancer Control Programme (NCCP) has been requested to reply directly to you in relation to 
the above PQ.  
 
Data on the organisation and delivery of hospital-based consultations is the remit of each individual 
hospital. The NCCP do not have access to such data. General data on the number of cancers diagnosed 
each year are publicly available from the National Cancer Registry Ireland (www.ncri.ie).  
 
The most recent annual report from the NCRI can be found at:  
https://www.ncri.ie/publications/statistical-reports/cancer-ireland-1994-2019-annual-report-national-
cancer-registry 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

      
Professor Risteárd Ó Laoide       
National Director 
National Cancer Control Programme 
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